
August 17, 2022 

PRODUCT END OF LIFE NOTICE 

CORPORATE HEADQUARTERS 
1750 5th Avenue, York, PA 17403, US 

WWW.REDLION.NET 
+1 (717)767-6511 

 

 

 

CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENT 

 

Red Lion® FlexEdge® DA50N and DA70N Secure Edge Networking Gateways 

 

Red Lion Controls announces the end of life of the FlexEdge DA50N and DA70N Secure Edge Networking 
Gateways.  These have been replaced by the FlexEdge Intelligent Edge Automation Platform products. 
Last time purchases of these products are to be made by August 2022 with immediate shipment subject 
to product availability.   

Red Lion Controls will continue to repair products as long as parts remain available.  

 

Product Replacement Options 

Part Numbers Affected Replacement Part Numbers Notes 

DA50N-0B-NN-0000-000 

DA50A-0B-NN0000-010 

DA50A-0B-NN-0000-020 

DA50A-0B-NN-0000-030 

DA50A-0B-NN-0000-040 

Please contact your Red Lion 
Sales Representative to identify 
the best option for your 
application. 

DA70N-0G-NN-NNNN-000 

DA70A0GNNNNNN010 

DA70A0GNNNNNN020 

DA70A0GNNNNNN030 

DA70A0GNNNNNN040 

DA70A0FNNNNNN010 

DA70A0FNNNNNN020 

DA70A0FNNNNNN030 

DA70A0FNNNNNN040 

Please contact your Red Lion 
Sales Representative to identify 
the best option for your 
application. 

 

For more information on the Red Lion Controls FlexEdge products, please see 
https://www.redlion.net/flexedge.  

 

Please contact your local sales representative or Technical Support at +1 (877) 432-9908 or +1 (717) 769-
6511, for more information.  

https://www.redlion.net/flexedge

